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Jane McGowan, M.D., professor and associate chair for research in the Department of Pediatrics, traveled to China in July 
as a representative of the American Academy of Pediatrics. She went there to work with the Chinese Ministry of Health to 
expand China’s neonatal resuscitation program. In addition to facilitating resuscitation courses, she had the opportunity to 
visit hospitals in Hunan Province to tour their nurseries. This local newspaper photo shows McGowan with (left) Xu Tao, vice 
director of the Children’s Health Care Department of the National Center for Women’s and Children’s Health in China, and 
Henry C. Lee, M.D., from Stanford University School of Medicine. In addition to her knowledge of neonatal resuscitation, 
McGowan was recognized by her hosts for her skill in using chopsticks.
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